Town of Encampment Workshop Session Retail Space Interviews April 23, 2025 5:30 p.m.

The Town of Encampment met in a workshop session on Wednesday April 23, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. for the purpose of interviewing applicants for the lease of the Town of Encampment Retail Space. Those in attendance were Senior Councilman Steve Reichert; Stas Banach, Ashley McKinney and Susan Munson, Council and Doreen Harvey, Clerk/Treasurer. Also present was Shannon Fagan.

Councilman Reichert called the meeting to order. He asked if the second applicant would be present. McKinney noted that they withdrew their application and that matter would be discussed in executive session.

At 5:34 p.m. Munson moved to enter into executive session for the purpose of interviewing applicants for the Town of Encampment Retail Space, McKinney seconded and the motion was passed.

At 5:42 p.m. Ms. Fagan was asked to enter the executive session.

At 6:05 p.m. Ms. Fagan exited the executive session.

At 6:13 p.m. Munson moved to return to regular session, McKinney seconded and the motion was passed.

Ms. Fagan noted that she had neglected to mention an item in her interview about use of the UW extension to establish a free seed exchange which would be another component of education. The council took the information under advisement. It was noted that Ms. Fagan will be providing some additional information to the council. The matter will be on the agenda of the May 08, 2025 regular council meeting. Ms. Fagan was thanked for attending the interview.

With no further discussion, Banach moved to adjourn at 6:16 p.m., McKinney seconded and the motion was passed.

Doreen Harvey, CMC Clerk/Treasurer

Approved: May 08, 2025

Steve Reichert, Senior Council

Doreen Harvey, CMC

Clerk/Treasurer